
NOTICE 

TOWN OF WAUBEEK 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

There is a burning ban for the Town of Waubeek until the first significant snow fall. 

Permits are still required.  Please contact David Klein at 715-495-5154 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is telling the public to avoid 

all outdoor burning as elevated fire danger continues across the state.  

 

Melissa Weber, Clerk 


